Mell,

Thank you so much for calling me back and speaking with me today. I am sure you are busy and I appreciate your time

You mentioned that you will be meeting with your Commission on Feb. 17<sup>th</sup>. Would you please make a request to share your methodology that you developed as part of north Carolina's stormwater risk assessment pilot program (program around 1997-2002).

Our stormwater department here at the Idaho Transportation Department would like to implement some sort of risk assessment program for our transportation construction projects. As we consider what approach would be best for our department we would love to see and learn from what others have already done. North Carolina is one of only a few stormwater risk programs that we have come across. We would love it if you and your commission are willing to share your work. Stormwater and the resulting water quality continues to be an issue of great importance for our transportation department. We are working diligently here to take a proactive approach to managing our stormwater. Any help that you may be able to provide would be wonderful.

Thank you again for your time and your help.

Regards,

## Karissa Hardy

Karissa Hardy, P.E.
Environmental Planner
Idaho Transportation Department
Headquarters
3311 W. State St. | Boise, ID | 83703

Phone: 208.334.8476 | Fax: 208.332.4192 Email: karissa.hardy@itd.idaho.gov